IN-PERSON WORSHIP

All members are encouraged to wear their name tags – this will be helpful to identify the faces behind the masks!

Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put together an attendance list to speed entry on Sunday morning. Additionally, pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits of our building capacity, in accordance with current public health directives.

If you wish to have your name on the list as "attending each Sunday", please contact the office to make those arrangements. In the event that you are not able to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the office so that our numbers may be adjusted accordingly.

EASTER STORY COOKIES

If you are looking for a fun baking activity for the Easter weekend, perhaps you would consider this recipe shared by Diane Stinson (<u>link to recipe here</u>). The recipe is divided into small steps, with each step representing a part of the traditional Easter story. After each step, a corresponding Bible passage is suggested. The cookies stay in the oven overnight and on Easter morning will reveal an interesting surprise!

RAISE THE ROOF

St. Paul's Mission Circle is supporting a fundraising drive to build a new tin roof on the BIME Graduate School for Nurses in Indore, India. This project is coordinated through the Women's Missionary Society of the Presbyterian Church in Canada and additional details are available here. To donate, put your offering in an envelope and deposit it "under the roof" on the display table in the Welcome Lobby at the church, or in Judy MacIntosh's mailbox. Please make cheques out to "The Mission Circle" and you will receive a charitable receipt for donations of \$20 or more. This project is carrying on into 2021. Thanks for your support!

LENTEN COIN CONTAINERS

Please remember to bring your Lenten Coin boxes to church on Easter Sunday.

Thank you for supporting PWS&D.

THISTLE CLUB COOKBOOK UPDATE

The Thistle Club would like to thank everyone who has shared their recipes. They are still accepting recipes (especially for hors d'oeuvres and main dishes), so if you would like to send one in, please either email to sppc@kwic.com, drop off to the church mailbox or send by Canada Post.

INTERACTIVE HOLY WEEK SLIDES

The interactive slides for Holy Week will be available on St. Paul's Website. Just go to stpaulssimcoe.com and check for it between the arrows < > on the rectangular box on the front page.



Alternatively, this Saturday, you can access a direct link to these slides here.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

THE OFFICE WILL BE OPEN MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 2:45 PM.

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.

CONTACT US

Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com or call 519-426-1845. To unsubscribe, please click here.